
Slowly but Surely 

 
Posted by Ed Kolybaba on Jun 10, 2015 

  

                              "Slowly but surely,"....that is how best Mityana Project can be described, according  
                              to Bro Allan Mop, the Regional Superior for the East African Mission of the  

                              Missionaries of the Poor in Kampala, Uganda.  “Over the past months of this year,  
                              things have been really moving on,” expressed the Regional Superior.  
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Pat McAllister, the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise team leader for the Mityana Project in Uganda, 

received a recent update that communicated that the water tank had been installed and a solid entrance 
gate for security has been put into place.  The boundaries have been cleared out by cutting bushes and 

trees.  At the moment, the Missionaries of the Poor are installing the poles for the fencing. They share 
that “with the generous rain, the ground is looking fertile and the plants are green and beautiful; and 

that with the untiring support of those involved in the project, the Mityana project will be brought into 

success and fulfillment in God's time.” 

 


